
Trainers/gym shoes should be suitable for
sport - no Crocs or slippers should be worn. 

Skorts are not part of our P.E. kit, as they
could get caught on apparatus during some

activities (for example, gymnastics),
however, if you have purchased skorts this

year, they may be worn for this session only. 

Uniform for 
Physical Education

Ca
ld

erwood Primary School

Indoor P.E.

For indoor P.E. sessions, our uniform is
a blue polo shirt with navy shorts and

trainers/gym shoes*.

Outdoor P.E.

For outdoor P.E. sessions, our uniform
is a blue polo shirt with navy shorts and

trainers/gym shoes.

In the colder weather, pupils may also
wear navy joggers/leggings and a navy

hoodie. 

Jewellery
For health and safety reasons, jewellery
should not be worn during P.E. lessons. 

If earrings cannot be removed, they should be
covered with medical tape for each P.E. session.

Parents/carers should provide the tape (a roll can
be kept in school for your child). We would not

encourage pupils to have their ears pierced
during term time. 

*We appreciate that this
may need to be adapted for

some pupils for cultural
reasons, which we fully

support. 

Thank you for your
support! 

We want to ensure that all pupils can enjoy P.E. at Calderwood, and
that they are able to participate safely and fully in all lessons. 

Pupils ashould not wear branded
spoertwear to school. This is not pary of

our uniform. 


